
 

 

Christine Harter MD 

6376 W Quail Ave 

Glendale AZ 85308 

April 20, 2022 

 

To MCMS 

 

I would like to nominate Pleasant Pediatrics for the Distinguished Service Organization award, for their tireless work in 

vaccinating the populace in Maricopa County against COVID-19 at great cost of time and money. 

 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Christine Harter MD 


